Caaga Icycy Xpucry! Glory to Jesus Christ! Bepecusi / September 8, 2024
Henins 16-ta nmo I’aTuaecarauui / 16th Sunday after Pentecost
Henins nepen Bozasukennsim / Sunday before the Exaltation of the Cross
Nativity of Our Most Holy Lady, the Mother of God and Ever-Virgin Mary
PiznBo Ilpecsaroi Baaanuuui namoi boropoxuui i Ilpucnonisu Mapii
@/ Phil. 2, 5-11 JIk. / Lk. 10, 38-42; 11, 27-28 T'onoc/Tone: 7

September 12, Thursday - 9:30 a.m. - for the
benefactors of our parish

September 13, Friday - 5:00 p.m. - Vespers

September 14, Saturday - 9:30 a.m. - Exaltation
5:00 p.m. - Sunday Divine Liturgy (Eng./Ukr.)

September 15, Sunday - 9:30 a.m. - Rosary
10:00 a.m. - Divine Liturgy (Ukr./Eng.)

Please come out to the Parish Hall on
Tuesdays and join the pyrohy making family.
All volunteers are welcome!

12 Bepecnsi, Uersep - 9:30 p. - 32 100pOYHHIIIB
Haoi napagii

13 BepecHs - IPssitauns - 5:00 B. - Bewipas

14 BepecHs - Cy6ora - 9:30 p. - Bo3nBuxkeHHs
5:00 Beu. - Henminbna Jlitypris (Aur/Ykp.)

15 Bepecnsi, Henins - 9:30 p. - Bepsuus
10:00 p. - boxxectBenna Jlitypris (Ykp./AHT.)

IIpocumo npuiiT 10 napadisibHOI 3aii
JIbBIB KOXKHOTO BIBTOPKA 1 PUETHATHUCS JI0
ponuHM BostoHTepiB. Beix 3anpouryemo!

Please pray for their health:
Lydia Krinicki, Felicity Telesnicki, Myroslava
Kateryna, Jaroslava Lytwyn, Don Bedrin

IIpocumo mosnTHCS 32 XBOpUX napadisu:
Jlinis Kpinirka, ®emimis TenecHinka, Mupociaga
Karepuna, fIpocnasa Jluteun, /Jlon benpun

Coffee Sunday - Today, after Divine
Liturgy, will be Coffee Sunday at the
Church Hall. Everyone is welcome!

Heniibna Kaga - Cb0ro/isi 3anpoiuryemMo Ha
KaBy i costonke miciist boskecrBennoi JliTyprii.
3anpoiuryemo Beix!

We thank the following donors who made extra contributions.
Xaii bor Bo3gacts Bam cropunero, Ha MHori i 6aari qira!
Jakym, Orest and Anne - in memory of +Maria Zwarycz

NOTICE to everyone having access to St. George’s church and Lviv Heritage Centre!
Please be advised that a MAJOR 401 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT began on April 1, 2024. The Albert

St. bridge will be demolished in mid - June and gradually be replaced. It is expected the construction project
will be completed by November 2024 barring any unforeseen circumstances. Your safety is our major
concern. We must all make a personal commitment to use extreme caution at all times when in and around
church property. Please do your part to care for your safety and the safely of others. EXERCISE
CAUTION AT ALL TIMES! Full details - Click on link from Ministry of Transportation
https://www.oshawa.ca/en/transportation-parking/ministry-of-transportation-projects.aspx

MOJIIMOCSI HEYCTAHHO 3A TIPUIIMHEHHS BIMHUA TA MUP B YKPATHI!
STAND WITH UKRAINE AND PRAY WITH US FOR PEACE IN UKRAINE!

Jlo 3aBepiiieHHs1 Oy TIBHUIITBA B HAITII OKOJTHIIL, MH
Oynemo Bimparisiti OnHy bokectsenny Jlitypriro o
10:00 p. 3amporryeMo NpueHYHTECh 0 HAC y LIeH Yac
JUT1 CIIUTHHO! MOTUTBH. MM IIHY€MO BAITie PO3yMIHHST
Ta 3 HETEPITIHHSIM YEKAEMO B QUT3BKOMY Yaci TIOBEpHY-
THCSI JI0 HAITIOTO 3BUMAHHOTO JITYPI1AHOTO TTOPSITIKY.

Until the construction in our area is complete,
we will be holding one Divine Liturgy at 10:00 am.
Please join us at this time for our unified
Liturgical service. We appreciate your
understanding and look forward to returning
to our regular schedule soon.

Karexurnyuni kiacu 1Jist aireii 3 miaroroBku 10
niepiioi Criosizi Ta Ypourcroro Cesitoro [puyacts
PO3MOYHYTHCS B HeLTIO, 8 BepecHs 2024 p. 3aHsAT-
T4 BiOyBaTuMyThCsI 1ioHen 3 9:15 1o 10:00 p.
y KJIacl i1 IEPKBOIO, Tiepert boxkecTBeHHOI0
Jlityprieto B 1iepkai. [litu noBuHHI nepeOyBaTu
B cymnpoBoi 6arbkiB. 11100 3apeectpyBarucs,
pocUMO KoHTaKTyBatu J{oOponiiiky Kopautito
biniacky 3a unciom Tenedony 905 743 9354.

Catechism classes for children in preparation
for First Confession and Solemn Holy Communion
will begin on Sunday, September 8, 2024.
Classes will be held on Sundays from 9:15 am.
to 10:00 a.m. in the classroom downstairs,
followed by Divine Liturgy in the church. Children
must be accompanied by a parent. To register, please
contact Dobrodiyka Connie Bilinsky
at 905 743 9354.

Looking for ways to reduce household clutter? In preparation for Baba’s Christmas Bazaar
in November, UCWLC Branch #2 is seeking donations of gently-used household items, toys and
jewelry. Items must be clean, in good working condition and of a size that can be displayed on a table.
Donations can be dropped off on Tuesdays between 11:00 am. and 1:00 p.m. in the lower level of Lviv
Hall in care of Olga Korobij or Iris Warenycia and on Sundays at church in care of Dobr. Connie Bilinsky.

«Cii0B0 boxe - :xuBe i aisuibHe»: Buiitnos apyxom IV tom knmzkku nponosigei Iasn YI'KL]
Jo yerBeproi KHIDKKH «CroBo boke - 7KiBe 1 TisUTbHE BBIMIILTH POroBii Ta pomok Ot 1 [aBu
VYT'KL briavkenniroro CesmocsiaBa, BUTOIOIICH B HEJIUTI Ta CBSTA JITYPrIMHOTO POKY 13 HATOMM BAKTMBUX
CYCIUTBHUX UM pestiriiHyx nomii yrponork 2020-2021 pokis. Leit nepior no3Ha4eH i naHIeMiero
COVID-19. YnopsmHukoM 1 60rocII0BCHKHM PEIAKTOPOM ITI€T KHIDKKH € 0. Poman OcTpoBChKHiA, a
penakropoM - 11. IprHa [onora. Bunaxms 3nilicHeHe 3a iITPUMKK BUJABHHUIITBA OTIIB BackiliaH «MicioHep.

“BACK TO SCHOOL” PRAYER FOR OUR CHILDREN: Heavenly Father, bless all the
students as they begin a new school year. Help them discover and develop their gifts which you
have given them. As they grow in knowledge, help them also to grow in kindness, compassion and
respect for themselves and others. Protect them from all harm and guard them from temptation.
Send them the Holy Spirit that they may know You are always with them to help them make the
right choices. Bless also the parents, teachers and all who care for them and give them the
wisdom and strength to surround the students with encouragement, support and love. Amen.



https://www.oshawa.ca/en/transportation-parking/ministry-of-transportation-projects.aspx

